
ST VINCENT'S PARISH SHEFFIELD 
7th July 

 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year of Jubilee 2025 

Parish Priest: Fr Paddy Walsh 
Address: 40 Pickmere Road, Sheffield, S10 1GY 
Telephone: 0114 2680716 
Parish Office Email: crookes@idnet.com 
Website: www.stvincentschurch.com 

Anniversaries: Pedear Hensey (7/7/10), Eva Nell 

(7/7/87), Catherine Beedham (7/7/90), Dolly Golota 
(8/7/02), Winifred McSporran (10/7/88), Terry 
Sleney (11/7/23), Eileen O'Neill (11/7/12), Catherine 
Dempsey (12/7/82), Mary Tynan (12/7/12), Barbara 
Mitchell (12/7/00), Len Gibbons (12/7/95), Bridget 
Theresa Killeen (13/7/99) RIP.   

Recently Deceased: Deacon Chris Kime. R.I.P. 

Please pray for the sick: Deacon Chris Kime, 

Betty Knight, Jean Fahy, Nora Collins, Keith Smith, 
Liam Curran, John Jackson, Elizabeth Dodson, 
Melony Oldfield, Mick McKenna, Oona Kirkland, 
Alison, Veronica Sowerby, Debbie, Felix, Lee Reilly, 
David Baker, Maura O'Hara, Terry Finn, Johnathan 
Elbel, Valerie Ashforth, Hugh Lafferty, Anne Bright, 
Goretti Bradshaw, Marie Vintin, Fr Jim Shryane, Fr 
Michael O'Connor, Minnie Sandiford, Anna Lanera, 
Paddy and Tom McGrath, Andrew Booth, Rebecca 
Smith, Michael, Eva Rajesh, Matilda & Family, 
Bridget Maughan, Tony, John Jackson. Grant them, 
O Lord, your healing and peace. 
 

SVP: If anyone in the parish would like 

help with anything please ring: 
07904664898. 

Summer Day of Reflection and 

Prayer: Fr Peter is a Jesuit priest who is 

now based at Mount St Mary's College, 
Spinkhill, where he is beginning a new 
project with the Jesuit Institute to make 
theological and catechetical videos for 
YouTube. You will need to bring a packed 
lunch. Saturday 13th July, 11:00-4:00pm. 
Please book on the diocesan Eventbrite 
page. 

Lourdes: A big thank you to those from 

the parish who went to Lourdes, taking our 
prayers, assisting other pilgrims and 
praying for us there.  

Next Sunday there will be a second 

collection for the Apostleship of the Sea.  

Week beginning 30th June  
SUN 7 

9.30am 

6.00pm 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 

Mary Prenter R.I.P. 

People of the Parish 

 

MON 8 Weekday  
No Mass today 

 

TUE 9 

 

Weekday 
No Mass today 

 

WED 10 

9.30am 

Weekday 
Annie Bowers (recently deceased) 

 

THUR 11 

9.30am 

St Benedict, Abbot 

Jim Moore  

 

FRI 12 

9.30am 

Weekday  

Eileen Charlton (recently deceased) 

 

SAT 13 Weekday 
Mass at the Hub (Solly St) - check times.  

 

SUN 14 

9.30am 

6.00pm 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 

November Dead list 

People of the Parish 

 

Week 2 of the Psalter. 

Confessions: 10.00-10.45am on Saturday 

morning. 

Half hour Exposition before morning Mass 

on weekdays.  

Collection: last Sunday was £249.61 Dona 

£157 making a total of £406.61. For Peter's 
Pence the collection was £155.42 and £35 on 
the Dona making £190.42. Thank you. 

Standing Orders: Should you want to set up 

a standing order, there is a form to fill in either 
on the website or it can be collected from the 
parish office. The bank details of the parish are: 
HSBC UK, 49-63 Fargate, Sheffield. South 
Yorkshire. S1 2HD.Name of Account: Diocese of 
Hallam St Vincent of Paul Sort code: 40-41-07 
Account Number: 81095099. 
 

Catholic Chaplain urgent call: NGH: 

2434343. Hallamshire Hospital: 2711900. Ask 
for the Catholic Priest Chaplain on duty (day or 
night). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Response to Psalm: 

 

Our eyes are on the Lord till he show us his 
mercy.  

mailto:crookes@idnet.com


Finding God in All Things — Jesuit Mission Week at St Marie’s Cathedral: 

From Monday 8th to Friday 12th July, a team of Jesuits will be at St Marie’s 
Cathedral for a Mission Week. Each day will involve a rhythm of prayer, workshops, 
communal meals, and times of group sharing and reflection. Everyone will be 
welcome to participate at any point during the week. Please see the poster for 
information about some of the activities. 
 

The Crookes Churches Ecogroup hustings with Hallam and Central MP 

candidates on Thursday 27 June went very well. Around 200 people attended - 
including four parishioners from St. Vincent’s representing SVP and Cafod’s joint 
concerns. There was a good selection of candidates and some great questions 
which satisfactorily covered issues highlighted by Cafod and SVP. There was 
genuine interaction and much less distracting point scoring than is often heard. 
 

Volunteers needed at Carmel Care  

Come and join us at Carmel Care to help prepare lunch for our guests on a Thursday 
from September 2024, hours 10-2pm. We are a friendly and welcoming team, 
training provided and any expenses will be paid.  
For more information contact Janet on 07927757462 
Jkent@hallam-diocese.com  
 

During July, the SPUC and Knights of St Columbus ask you to pray for 

the Church, that its witness to the sanctity of life will touch the hearts of all people. 
 

Year of Jubilee 2025 has been declared by Pope Francis as the Year of the 

Jubilee, the theme chosen is “Pilgrims of Hope”, which is particularly important 
today. We live in a world ravaged by wars, poverty and threatened by climate 
change, with many people facing increasing economic challenges. The Jubilee Year 
will start on Sunday, 29 December 2024, when Bishop Ralph will celebrate Holy 
Mass in the Cathedral as the solemn opening of the Jubilee Year.  More information 
will follow as we get it. 
 

Retreat morning on Zoom: ADORE spiritual mini-retreat 27th July 10am-1pm 

“HOLY, HOLY, HOLY: going deeper in Praise, Worship and Prayer.” Including Mass, 
Adoration, Praise, Prayer for the gifts of the Holy Spirit and inspiring guest speaker 
Ros Powell. Please register for the Zoom meeting in advance at 
bit.ly/ADOREJUL2024    More information at www.altonrenewal.com 
                                      

St Justin's Society would like to thank everyone for their generous support of 

the cake, cards and plant sale – a fantastic £343 was raised. Thanks to all those who 
came, took part and organised both the sale and the garden trail. The next meeting 
of St Justin's is Monday 8th July at 7pm. You're very welcome to attend.  
 

Parish Live Simply pledge for July: Try to reduce plastic use – shop for items 

without plastic packaging, don't use disposable cups/plates, take your own shopping 
bags, use re-usable water bottles, try out shops where you can fill your own 
containers.  

St Vincent's on Social Media: 

https://www.facebook.com/stvincentscrookes 
https://www.instagram.com/stvincentsparishcrookes 
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